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Notice re Physician Licensing

Beginning, January 1, 2023, all physicians licensed by the Board must provide notice to
each patient that the physician is licensed and regulated by the Board, and the license can
be checked and complaints against the licensee can be made through the Board’s website
or by contacting the Board. The notice shall include a quick response (QR) code that leads
to the Board’s Notice to Consumer webpage at https://www.mbc.ca.gov/licensing/Notice-

to-Consumers.aspx, and shall contain the following statement and information:

Acknowledgment of Physician Licensing
NOTICETOPATIENTS

Medical doctors are licensed and regulated by the Medical Board of California. To check up on a
license or to file a complaint go to www.mbc.ca.gov,

email: licensecheck@mbc.ca.gov,
or call (800) 633-2322.

I acknowledge that I have received notice that Peter Forster, MD is a physician licensed by the

Board.



Gateway Psychiatric Services, a Medical Corporation - Offices in Pleasanton, Mountain View and San Francisco

X
DATE:

X
SIGNED: 

1/17/23



Gateway Psychiatric Services, a Medical Corporation - Offices in Pleasanton, Mountain View and San Francisco

Open Payments Database Notice

The Open Payments database is a federal tool used to search payments made by drug and device
companies to physicians and teaching hospitals. It can be found
at https://openpaymentsdata.cms.gov.

For informational purposes only, a link to the federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services (CMS) Open Payments web page is provided here.
The federal Physician Payments Sunshine Act requires that detailed information about payment
and other payments of value worth over ten dollars ($10) from manufacturers of drugs, medical
devices, and biologics to physicians and teaching hospitals be made available to the public.

As a patient at Gateway Psychiatric Services, you will be given access to our portal payment
database where you can access all of your bills as well as any transactions you have made with
GPS.
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